
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF DECEMBER 16, 2024 
 
 
THEME:  We finished working on our unit based on the story The 
Gingerbread Man. We also finished working on our holiday theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We reviewed our letters and numbers this 
week. We also reviewed colors and shapes and worked on counting 
skills. 
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made a gingerbread man and a Fruit 
Loop Christmas tree. We are looking forward to our pajama day and 
enjoying our snack of waffles! We will also catch up on our letter books.  
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  When we return from winter break, we will 
begin working on our unit based on the story The Mitten by Jan Brett. 
We will also begin working on our winter theme and introduce the letter 
I.  
 
IMPORTANT MESSAGES:  Tomorrow, Wednesday, December 18, is 
pajama day. We look forward to having a special snack of waffles!  
 
There will be no Early Childhood Classes on Friday, December 20 due 
to the District Early Dismissal Day. 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Wednesday, December 18 –Pajama Day &  Waffles 

 Friday, December 20 – No EC/Preschool Classes – District Early 
Dismissal Day 

 Monday, December 23 – Monday, January 6 – Winter Break 

 Tuesday, January 7 – Classes Resume 

 Monday, January 20 – No School – Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

 Friday, January 31 – Field Trip to Oak Lawn Children’s Museum 
– more information to follow in January 

 

We hope everyone has a wonderful holiday season and 
a safe and healthy break from school!  

 


